Dear Parents

Christmas has arrived in Reception! The children have enjoyed talking about how they celebrate Christmas and learning what others may do. We have looked at the 'Christmas Story' and enjoyed using the wooden nativity set to act it out.

We have finished learning any new sounds this term (we will continue after the holidays) and are practising forming them correctly and writing simple three letter words. This weekend there will be no Phonics Book but a Christmas cut and stick CVC sheet instead. An excellent opportunity to practise cutting skills as well as segmenting the sounds in the words!

Unfortunately, we cannot send home a class list with the names of the children due to GDPR but if your child wants to send Christmas cards to his/her classmates please send in the cards (signed inside). We will write the names on the front of the envelopes. Some of us are still learning the names of our friends so will not be able to tell you! We have a special post box outside the door to put them in.

We hope you have a lovely weekend

The EYFS Team